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Deoeeber 3i4, 1944.

Right Honorable Arthur Mel ghee, 
380 Bay Street,
Toronto, Ont.

n

Dear Mr. Melghmt
m

Today, en the radio, I hare 
delivered (In French) the onoloeed oaueerle.

Knowing that everything
whloh oooure In our Province aloie the discussion 
of the problem of our relations with Great 
Britain, Is of Inteeest to you, I felt It a 
real pleasure to send you a copy.

Please accept ay regret for 
not having answered your so kind letter of th, 
recent date. Of course, the situation Is awful, 
but It will be so much so if nothing is done, 
by the French-Caned lane theme elves, to put before 
the cl tisons of our Province the seriousness and 
I would almost say the tragedy of such a situation.

With mj best regards.

I wish to remain,

Yours faithfully,>
-V 3 l

S. Oobell
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